
MGA Member Meeting July 17, 2025  

President Mike Bagnato called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance. He 

also recognized past Presidents at the luncheon… Jack Narhi and Tom Eddington were recognized. 

The meeting was held as part of the MGA Luncheon. 

Mike asked Lynn Rill to discuss the ‘Pace of Play’. Lynn thanked us for our effort to speed up play, but 

said there is still work to be done. He said all groups should strive to be directly behind the group 

they are following each week. 

A Motion was made and approved to skip the reading of the last meetings minutes. Lee noted that all 

past minutes can be found on our web site. 

Committee Reports: 

• Treasurer, Dan Ritchie said we currently have $3,986 on our bank account… prior to today’s 

luncheon. He noted that he posts the monthly Treasurers report on our website each month. 

He also noted that we currently have 128 members, about 25 less than what was budgeted. 

He asked that members actively recruit new members that might be interested in joining the 

MGA. 

• Tournament Committee: no report. 

• Membership Committee: no report. 

• Handicap Committee: Bruce noted that all members should be receiving a monthly email 

with their current handicap. If not, they should see him to have their email address updated. 

• Registration Committee: no report. 

• Rules Committee: no report. 

• Food Committee: Kevin said all is good. 

Mike said it was now time to nominate members of the Nominating Committee to solicit officers to be 

voted for at our November meeting. Bill Bonnell and Gary Brideau both accepted nominations for this 

committee. 

Mike Noted that there will be a special tournament on September 11, in recognition of 9/11. The cost 

will be $80, with MGA Members getting a discounted price of $60. 

With no other items to discuss, Mike adjourned the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


